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WoAG Travel Advice 2018/08A: Management of Traveller Profiles 

@ woagtravel@finance.gov.au  1 Canberra Ave FORREST ACT

Subject: Maintenance of Traveller Profiles – addendum to WoAG Travel Advice 
2018/08 

Issue date: 18 April 2018 

Dear Entity Travel Managers 

This advice is to correct some of the information advised in WoAG Advice 2018/08 issued on 
12 April 2018.  

The previous advice listed examples of the types of information that may be updated within 
individual traveller profiles through QBT’s traveller profile management system, Open Profile Suite 
(OPS). The Advice incorrectly stated that OPS contained a field which permitted an Australian 
Government traveller to record Emergency Contact details. OPS does not provide this option. This 
was on oversight by WoAG Travel.  

All other information provided is correct at the time of publication of the Advice. 

WoAG Travel urge travellers to regularly review this information and ensure it is current. 

Please contact the WoAG Travel team if you have any questions or require further information. 
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